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From The Sb`obq^ovĄpėAbph 
Daniel Somerfield 
 
I hope everyone likes to new look òScalesó. Please feel free 

to let me know if you have any ideas or comments about 

what you would like to see or hear about. This is your club 

and you all have a say in its direction and running. There 

are a lot of changes that are currently being addressed and these will be discussed 

in upcoming meetings. A lot of the concepts are based around what will encourage 

members to be more involved. We have such a great diversity of people in the club 

with so much enthusiasm and ideas to offer. So I implore you all to speak up and 

have your say in the next few months leading up the AGM in August.  

I have heard quite a few times from the plethora of people I talk to òwhy would I 

want to join a fishing club when I can just fish for free anywayó. This is very true 

but the statement kind of misses the point. In our present day, information is so 

readily available to anyone with internet access. This means that fishing spots and 

tips are online 24/7. I can see the doubterõs point but also know that half of what 

you hear is false and the other half is exaggerated. So that leaves these guys with 

25% factual information to plan a day on the water. If you factor in tides, weather 

and the current interest rate, then things donõt look good to boat a fish. I am full of 

it! But my point is that I think we, as a club, are amazing in the way we all share 

tips, tricks and stories with each other. I know there would be no way I would have 

experienced all that I have in the past few years if it wasnõt for you all.  

I also say to my sceptical friends that I have never met so many people, from so 

many backgrounds with such interesting stories to tell. Have a chat to anyone at a 

club barbeque and you will be surprised what you will discover. I have heard 

stories from Vietnam while awaiting an impending storm to hit us. We have 

members who can fly and who can dive. I know people who can weld, smelt, build, 

fix and design all manner of creations. Itõs amazing to hear where people come 

from, what they have done and what motivates them in their lives. These are the 

aspects of a club that need to be valued and treasured. To me, that is what being in 

a club is all about.  

 

                                            Dan 

 

 

 

 

 



CANIA TAG-A-LONG 2016 Helen Johnson 

Another tag-a-long to Cania has come and gone and what a time was had by all. For 

some of us, naming Don, Tracy, Perry, Terri and myself we had an extended break 

of 8 days. The weather was great and the camping lovely amongst the bush and 

birds. 

 

Plenty of space and trees for shade, even the dogs had a great time. One must 

wonder why Perry had his BIG boat up there, well it wasnôt all about fishing we had 

many other activities whilst we were at Cania. Namely swimming, water skiing, 

chasing red claw, cooking, bush walking, bird watching and celebrating Perryôs 

birthday. 

 

 

 

Don and Perryôs Boats tied up and a leisurely morning swim up the 

back of the Dam..  

 


